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Hastings’ Highlights
Week of April 20, 2015
· We had a busy week preparing for and performing in our spring concert! I was so proud of the way they sang on stage and they really listened and followed directions when it was important.
· We ended the week with a pizza party from the PTO for being the top fundraising class for the garden kits. It was a great finish to our first week back from spring vacation.
· I updated my website with the topics that we are going to be studying if you want to get a look at what will be coming up. You can go directly to www.mrshastings.weebly.com or go to the Valley View page and click on my name to access the site. All of our spelling lists are also up there if you misplaced your list or if you want to practice words from past lists.
· Our spelling list this week focused on the rule of dropping the “e” and adding “-ing” to indicate what is happening right now.
· In Math, we started our new topic of telling time to the hour and half hour. We used the Smartboard and miniature clocks to work on telling time and moving the hands to show a given time to both the hour and the half hour. We will continue this topic next week when we explore elapsed time and reading a schedule.
· We learned the meanings of two new target words this week: drifted and huddled. These words came out of the story, Little Cloud, by Eric Carle. We then made clouds out of white paint and wrote what we were able to see in our clouds.
· We are moving through our animal unit and are now working on our second animal group, amphibians. Before vacation we learned all about birds and today we filled in a Venn Diagram to compare and contrast these two animal groups. 
· I hope you have a wonderful weekend!(
